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RE: RIN 3038- AC61

To:    David Stawick
From: Arlene Parker
Re: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Mr. David Stawick,

re: R1N 3038-AC61

I strongly disagree with the above proposed legislation. This would cause a loss of jobs and tax revenue
for the US government. People would move their trading out of the US which is not in the best interests
of the American people or government.

I and every individual in this country have the right to trade and manage money in the manner they see
fit within the law. But the government has no right to control my ability to make profit.

Please help us help you by voting no on this legislation and get this message to Congress.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Arlene Parker


